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Statement from Columbus Police Chief Thomas Quinlan 
 

“The opportunity to serve as your Chief of Police has been the honor of my career.  While I very 
much hoped to continue in that role, I respect the Safety Director’s decision, and the 
community’s need to go in a different direction.  We accomplished a lot in my time as 
Chief.  We implemented dozens of reforms geared toward accountability, transparency, and 
strengthening public trust.  Someone else will now carry those priorities forward, and I will help 
and support them in any way I can. In my three decades of service to Columbus, my 
commitment has never been to any title or position.  It has been to this Division and this 
community I love.  That will not change.”  
Chief Quinlan and the Division will have no further comment.                                       
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